To:	Kelsi Feltz
	Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs (OIRA)
	Office of Management and Budget (OMB)

From:	Joseph Wantz
	Office of Refugee Resettlement
	Administration for Children and Families (ACF)

Date:	January 24, 2024

Subject:	NonSubstantive Change Request – United for Ukraine Survey (OMB #0970-0531) 


This memo requests approval of nonsubstantive changes to the approved information collection, United for Ukraine Survey, approved under the umbrella generic, Formative Data Collections for Program Support (OMB #0970-0531). 

Background
The Office of Refugee Resettlement (ORR) received OMB approval for this survey instrument in 2023. The English version of the survey was submitted for approval. ORR is now ready to field the survey in English as well as in Ukrainian.  

Overview of Requested Changes
This change request is to add the a version of the approved survey translated into Ukrainian. No content has changed.

Time Sensitivities 
ORR would like to field both versions of the survey in early spring 2024, so approval as soon as possible is requested. 
